GARFIELD TOWNSHIP

PARKS &L RECREATION

FIFE LAKE, MICHIGAN 49633

TO: GARFIELD TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR & BOARD OF TRUSTEES
FROM: JERRY CANNON, CHAIRMAN
SUBJECT: MONTHLY REPORT FOR NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2023
DATE: DECEMBER 7, 2023

The Garfield Parks Board Meeting was called to order at 6PM Thursday December 7, 2023 at the Town Hall.
Present: Cannon, Bindschatel and BRi Consultant Knutsen; Norton, Potts and Rohn excused.

1. Grant Update. DNR final approval requires a ground-level piece of playground equipment to satisfy grant
requirements; choices were discussed an decision was made.to add a recommended piece. This is the last
step in the approval process. The plan is to advertise for bids in January; because the project is small, we
hope to begin construction early Spring.

2. Playground Equipment. To ensure we have everything in place; once DNR approves this last step it was
discussed that ordering the equipment early would avoid delays. More to follow.

3. Pickleball Update. Site clearing was started for one court; will be completed in Spring.

4. Sledding Hill. Personnel setback has delayed developing small children sledding until Spring 2024 and
ready for use next winter.
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